
Guest Present: Andrew Babb and Steve Querin 

TOWN OF COWPENS 
SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING 

5330 N. Main St. 
May 7, 2024 

 
The Town of Cowpens held a special meeting on Tuesday, May 7, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. Present was Mayor 

Jarred S. Spencer, Mayor Pro-Tem Erin P. Wofford, and Council Members Lesa C. Bolin, Pam Camp, and Danyelle 
D. Goode. Mayor Jarred S. Spencer called the meeting to order, and Pam Camp held prayer. 

Pam Camp made a motion to approve the agenda for May 7, 2024, seconded by Lesa C. Bolin, and carried. 
Erin P. Wofford made a motion to enter executive session to discuss contractual matters with Roadstead 

Real Estate Advisors, seconded by Pam Camp, and carried. Andrew Babb, Roadstead Real Estate Advisors, and 
Steve Querin, of Johnson Smith Firm were present for discussion. Erin P. Wofford made a motion to come out of 
executive session, seconded by Lesa C. Bolin, and carried. No action was taken. 

 
Budget Workshop 
 Steve Bolin and Teresa Carter presented a draft of the proposed budget for 2024-2025. The Town Council 
reviewed and discussed each department. The Town Council also reviewed and discussed the proposed budget for 
the Cowpens Fire Department. More information will be provided as it is updated. 
 

Erin P. Wofford made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Danyelle D. Goode and carried. 
 

 
Mayor Jarred S. Spencer 

 
 
       Mayor Pro-Tem Erin P. Wofford 
 
 
       Council Member Lesa C. Bolin 
 
 
Attest:       Council Member Pam Camp 
 
   
Teresa Carter, Town Clerk     Council Member Danyelle D. Goode  


